STATE OF GEORGIA

COUNTY OF WAYNE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ALL ELECTION EQUIPMENT TO BE USED FOR VOTING IN THE JANUARY 5, 2021, STATE AND FEDERAL RUNOFF ELECTION WILL BE TESTED BEGINNING DECEMBER 7, 2020 AT 10:00 AM EACH DAY AND ENDING AT 5:00 P.M. EACH DAY UNTIL ALL UNITS ARE TESTED.
THE TESTING OF THE ELECTION EQUIPMENT TO BE USED WITH ADVANCE VOTING WILL BE TESTED AT WAYNE COUNTY PROBATE COURT- ELECTION OFFICE LOCATED AT 359 EAST WALNUT STREET, JESUP, GEORGIA 31546.  THE VOTING EQUIPMENT USED AT THE VOTING PRECINCTS WILL BE TESTED AT THE COUNTY BUILDING LOCATED AT 100 RAINBOW DRIVE, JESUP, GA 31545.  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL THE WAYNE COUNTY PROBATE COURT AT (912) 427-5940.

TAMMY K. THORNTON

SUPERINTENDENT OF ELECTIONS

